1253 Van Buren St. Topeka, Kansas

Dr. F.C. Allen Director of Athletics Kansas University Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Thanks very much for the basketball schedules which I received some time ago. I placed the extra ones in the hands of other interested persons.

Please send me four (4) tickets for the Nebraska game February 10th. I would like some good first floor seats.

I am inclosing \$4.00 to cover the tickets. You may return the difference in 3¢ stamps.

Hope the Jayhawkers will come out on top again this year.

Sincerely yours,

Rurton & Sahm
Burton S. Gahm '33